
 

 

 

 
Tuesday 5th December 2023 

 
 

Christmas Lunch 2023 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our school Christmas lunch will be served to children on Friday 15th December.   
 
Our caterers have requested that numbers for Christmas Lunch are provided to them by 
the end of this week.  
 
Your child(ren) will be ordering their choice during school this week – their teacher will 
take their order.  All we ask is that you discuss the options with your child so they know 
what they are ordering – please see menu on following page. 
 
Note: Roast Turkey will be offered as Halal and Non-Halal option. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Elmwood Junior School  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Mr Chris Marston BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 
Elmwood Junior School, Lodge Road, Croydon, CR0 2PL 

020 8684 4007 | admin@elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk | www.elmwood-jun.croydon.sch.uk 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 


